
City of Santa Clara

Cancellation Notice
Governance and Ethics Committee

Virtual Meeting3:00 PMMonday, March 1, 2021

The Governance and Ethics Committee regular meeting scheduled for 

Monday, March 1, 2021, at 3:00 p.m. 

has been cancelled. 

This meeting has been rescheduled to 

Monday, March 29, 2021, at 3:00 p.m.
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